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 | Case Officer – National Infrastructure (Energy)
The Planning Inspectorate
 
Dear 
 
I regret that the Council is unable to attend or make representation at the forthcoming CAH
hearings. Please would you cancel the Council’s planned attendance at these.
 
My apologies for any inconvenience this may cause to the examination process. Positive
discussions are underway with Carter Jonas to secure their agreement that they will meet the
Council’s fees reasonably incurred so that it can seek professional advice on the proposed Heads
of Terms and land easement agreement. Pending the outcome, the Council is unable to commit
to expenditure on the professional advice it needs both as a public body and charitable trustee
to the Washington Recreation Ground and Allotment land.
 
Kind regards
Zoe Savill
Clerk to Washington Parish Council

Office hours: Mon-Thurs 9am-5pm
www.washingtonparish.org.uk
 

--
IMPORTANT NOTICE: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be legally
privileged and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If
you are not the intended recipient any use, disclosure, copying or forwarding of this email and/or its
attachments is unauthorised. Neither should you place any reliance on it. If you have received this email
in error, please notify the Washington Parish Clerk immediately by email or telephone 0777 6771921.
Please also destroy and delete the message from your computer.
Washington Parish Council takes steps to ensure emails and attachments are virus-free but you should
carry out your own checks before opening any attachment.
 

 
From: clerk@washingtonparish.org.uk <clerk@washingtonparish.org.uk> 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 5:14 PM
To: 'Rampion2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk' <Rampion2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc: Steve Tilbury  Steven Buddell
(chairman@washingtonparish.org.uk) <chairman@washingtonparish.org.uk>; Tony Lisher <vice-
chairman@washingtonparish.org.uk>
Subject: Rampion 2: Request to attend OFH2 and CAH 1 hearing from Washington Parish Council
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The Planning Inspectorate
 
Dear 
 
Thank you for advising me earlier. As discussed, please see attached requests to attend the
forthcoming Open Floor Hearing and Compulsory Acquisition Hearings from Washington Parish
Council and Washington Recreation Ground Charity (WRGC).
 
I have copied in Mr Steve Tilbury, Planning Consultant, who will be attending the Open Floor

Hearing for the Council on 13th May.  Also cc’d are the Council’s Chairman and Vice-Chairman for
information.
 
Many thanks.
 
Kind regards
Zoe
 
Zoe Savill
Clerk to Washington Parish Council

Office hours: Mon-Thurs 9am-5pm
www.washingtonparish.org.uk
 

--
IMPORTANT NOTICE: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be legally
privileged and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If
you are not the intended recipient any use, disclosure, copying or forwarding of this email and/or its
attachments is unauthorised. Neither should you place any reliance on it. If you have received this email
in error, please notify the Washington Parish Clerk immediately by email or telephone 0777 6771921.
Please also destroy and delete the message from your computer.
Washington Parish Council takes steps to ensure emails and attachments are virus-free but you should
carry out your own checks before opening any attachment.
 

 




